
Fiona Dickie, PCA, answers questions
about the Pubs Code and her work, as
we reach the 5th year anniversary of
the Pubs Code

News story

The Pubs Code Adjudicator (PCA) talks to the Licensees Association about
tenants’ Code rights and her priorities.

Fiona Dickie, PCA, recently had a virtual meet with Nick Griffin, CEO of the
Licensees Association to discuss areas of the Pubs Code and the PCA.

Part 1

Part 1 covers Fiona Dickie’s reflections of working with the sector and the
impact of Covid, the importance of raising awareness among tied pub tenants
about Pubs Code rights and the need for tenants to take professional advice.

Part 2

In Part 2, Fiona Dickie responds to questions about the pub company’s Code
Compliance Officer, information and advice for new tenants and the future of
the Pubs Code.
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